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News Roundup. 

Quarter Peals 

Out and about. 

Older but no wiser in Hull 

With Ros back in action and the bonus of Chris 

Munday, our first session in the month 

included some call changes on 12 as well as 

Plain Bob Major and Minor, and Kent TB 

Minor.  A fun session, but with some serious 

learning points. 

And the following week saw us ringing Plain 

Bob Minor and Major, Kent TB Minor and 

Plain Hunting on 10. 

However, social commitments for Chris and 

Pete curtailed much ringing in the second part 

of the month. 

Market Weighton and Sutton 

Both suffered from the demands on Pete and 

Chris’s time. 

Barrow / Melton Ross,  

Time pressures have curtailed our activities, 

but a practice session early in the month 

enabled Barry Peachey to ring his first course 

of Kent TB Major, and Heather Peachey to 

brush the cobwebs off Cambridge S Minor. 

Diary: 

2017: 

 Hull meetings: See website 

 Regional Handbells Day no 5, Saturday 28th 

October, details to follow. 

Handbell Change ringers wanted: 

Do you want to start handbell change ringing 

at your tower?  And don’t know how to start?  

Drop me a line, we can help. 

Handbells Journalists wanted 

Send in your news snippets, we would love to 

hear from you. 

Who is ringing what? 

peter@pchurch.org.uk 
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